
 
 

 

Feedback for Night Out Camp- 2013-14 

 

 

Dear Teachers 

 

This is Ashwini Mate, parent for the Orchid School for a long time now. Yesterday my child Anjali 

Mate was a part of the IV grade night out camp at school. This was the first time Anjali stayed 

away from me and not with her relatives. I was anxious as a parent especially because of eating 

habits of Anjali. I wanted her to enjoy the event and have good memories to carry forward. 

 

Hats off to all you teachers for making that event a fun time for her. I was skeptical about what 

she is going to say once she comes back home...but all she is talking about is the fun and the 

frolic am sure the other kids also must be talking nonstop at home about the night out. 

 

I admire this capacity of you teachers to be able to reach out to every child and to see to it that 

everyone is taken care of. Also your energy and enthusiasm is nonparallel.  

 

Feeling really grateful as a parent. 

 

Cheers, 

 

Ashwini 


